Supervisions of visitors during Covid 

Attendance to the setting will be restricted to children and staff where practicable. In instances where settings need to use other essential professionals such as social workers, speech and language therapists or counsellors, or professionals to support delivery of a child’s EHC plan, settings should assess whether the professionals need to attend in person or can do so virtually. Visits that allow a vulnerable child to meet a social worker, key worker or other necessary support will continue on site. Visits for SEND therapies will also continue on site.

Visitors will be asked to adhere to the following: 
· Follow guidance relevant to the setting
· Keep the number of attendances to a minimum
· Wash hands frequently
· Where possible to do so, maintain social distancing
· Be informed about the system of controls in settings.

Other visitors will only be allowed to enter where prior permission has been granted and that they are not displaying any symptoms of coronavirus. They will be asked to sign a declaration form. The supervision of visitor’s policy will be followed in these cases.

Suppliers such as food deliveries will be asked not to enter the nursery but to make other arrangements, for example to ring the bell and leave the delivery at the door. 
Where essential visitors e.g. building maintenance, are required these will be made outside of the usual nursery operational hours where possible.
